Sarah Taggart

From: Keri O'Brien

Sent: Friday, April 1, 2022 3:10 PM

To: Sarah Taggart

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] 1200 Whitehead Street Easement
Importance: High

From: Donna Phillips <donna.phillips@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Sent: Friday, April 1, 2022 3:05 PM

To: Keri O'Brien <kobrien@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Cheri Smith <csmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Cc: Katie P. Halloran <katie.halloran@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Nathalia Mellies <nathalia.mellies@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>;
Scarlet Hammons <shammons@CORRADINO.com>; Shawn D. Smith <sdsmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] 1200 Whitehead Street Easement

Importance: High

Good afternoon —

Please see below request to withdraw the 1200 Whitehead Street easement application. The property owner will
pursue the easement lite application once it has been approved by City Commission.

Regards,

Donna PM’LLLLPS

Planning Project Coordinator

City of Key West

Josephine Parker City Hall

1300 White Street

(305) 809-3724 | donna.phillips@cityofkeywest-fl.gov

2 Please consider the environment before printing this email.

From: Lori Thompson <Ithompson@spottswoodlaw.com>
Sent: Friday, April 1, 2022 2:51 PM

To: Donna Phillips <donna.phillips@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Cc: Richard McChesney <richard@spottswoodlaw.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 1200 Whitehead Street Easement

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

’



Good afternoon. Thank you for discussing the Easement Lite program with me earlier this week and bringing it to our
attention. | just received word from the owner of 1200 Whitehead and he agrees to withdraw his easement application
set for Tuesday’s City Commission hearing. We will pursue the Easement Lite process once it is approved, up and
running.

Thank you.
Lorl L Thompson
SPOTTSWOOD | 4 rleming street | Key West, FL 33040
SPOTTSWOOD | pirect pial: (305)317-5594
SPOTTSWOOD | |thompson@SpottswoodLaw.com
STERLINGFLLC | www.spottswoodlaw.com

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:

This electronic mail transmission has been sent from a lawyer and/or law firm. It may contain information that is confidential,
privileged, proprietary, or otherwise legally exempt from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified
that you are not authorized to read, print, retain, copy or disseminate this message, any part of it, or any attachments. If you have
received this message in error, please delete this message and any attachments from your system without reading the content and
notify the sender immediately of the inadvertent transmission. There is no intent on the part of the sender to waive any privilege,
including the attorney-client privilege, which may attach to this communication. Thank you for your cooperation. Please be advised
that emails may not be checked by the attorneys over prolonged periods; therefore, urgent matters should be brought
to the attorneys’ attention through means other than email.



